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Thanksgiving Dinner for Seniors 
November 22, 2012

Dear Prospective Sponsor: 

Thank you for your interest in donating to the Calabasas Rotary Foundation as a sponsor 
of its Annual Thanksgiving Dinner for Seniors, benefiting our local senior citizens in need.   

Thanksgiving 2012 represents the 24th year that the Rotary Club of Calabasas has 
organized a free holiday meal for local senior citizens!  As always, our Thanksgiving 
Dinner for Seniors will be held on Thanksgiving, which this year falls on Thursday, 
November 22, 2012.    

To provide a full and festive Thanksgiving meal, the Calabasas Rotary Foundation must 
rely on the generosity of local residents and businesses.  Last year over 100 Rotarians, 
students, friends of Rotary and other caring community volunteers served meals to well 
over 600 appreciative senior citizens.  This year we anticipate serving meals to at least as 
many guests.   

We are forever grateful to our long-standing Premier sponsors, the Sagebrush Cantina,
Kathleen Sterling, publisher of Valley News Group of newspapers, along with 
members of St. Bernardine of Siena Church and School.  We hope you, too, will 
consider becoming a sponsor this year.  Any donation will go a long way toward helping to 
provide meals and fellowship for the many senior citizens in need we expect to serve this 
year.

The Calabasas Rotary Foundation was established by the Rotary Club of Calabasas to 
support both community and international service projects to improve the lives of others.  
In addition to the Annual Thanksgiving Dinner for Seniors, some other projects include 
Calabasas Neighbors in Need Grants, Scholarships for Students at both Calabasas 
High School and West Valley Occupational Center, Food Drives to benefit the 
West Valley Food Pantry, Community Blood Drives, WAPI Clean Water Project,
and Mexico Orphanage Project, among others.  For more about these and other 
Calabasas Rotary Foundation projects, please visit us online at www.calabasasrotary.org. 

We offer a range of opportunities for those who wish to donate to the Calabasas Rotary 
Foundation, sponsor this popular Calabasas holiday tradition and make a significant 
contribution to our community.  Your sponsorship donation will not only extend a helping 
hand to some very special people on Thanksgiving, it will also support the Calabasas 
Rotary Foundation and all its ongoing service projects. 

Thank you in advance for your generosity and caring consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Bette Hall 
bettehrsolutions@gmail.com 
Thanksgiving Dinner 2012 Chair  


